Date:

To:

LOMBARD POLICE DEPARTMENT

September 30, 2008

David A. Hulseberg, AICP, ICMA-CM
Village Manager

From: Ray Byme

Re:

Chief of Police

Swearing In of Probationary Officer Christopher Ratini

Please be advised that the Lombard Police Department would like to have Probationary
Police Officer Christopher Ratini sworn in at the Village Board meeting on October 16™.
We will be hosting an informal coffee reception for Officer Ratini and his family at the
Lombard Police Department at 7:00 p.m. prior to the Village Board meeting.

I would respectfully request that you place this item on the agenda for October 16, 2008.



LOMBARD POLICE DEPARTMENT

T0: All Personnel

FROM: Chief Ray Byrne

DATE: September 9, 2008

SUBJECT: WELCOME TO OUR NEW EMPLOYEE — CHRISTOPHER RATINI

We have a new probationary police officer starting work with our department on Monday,
September 15.

Chris graduated from Lake Park High School and received his Bachelor’s degree from
Elmhurst College. He and his wife, Laura and son, Kendan live in Itasca. He has been
employed as a Latin American Sales Representative for the last 13 years with Arlington
Plastics Machinery. Chris is interested in riding motorcycles and ATV’s as well as exercising
and bicycling. He is scheduled to attend the SLEA class beginning September 29.

Please introduce yourself to Chris and make him welcome.

Raymond J. Byrne
Raymond J. Byrne
Chief of Police
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